

Child Life Program Pediatrics B2 One Healthy Way Oceanside, NY 11572

T 516-632-4779
Email: ChildLife@snch.org
mountsinai.org/southnassau

April 17, 2023

Ms. Nicole Peppe

Dear Ms. Peppe and Nassau Arts & Crafting Students,

On behalf of the children, families, and staff at Mount Sinai South Nassau, please accept my heartfelt appreciation for your recent donation to the Child Life Program. All the crafts donated for Valentine's Day were wonderful additions to our program. Your generosity has enabled us to provide our pediatric patients with something extra sweet this Valentine's Day.

All of the crafts, help to make the day extra special. We were so thrilled when you reached out this year. The children were happy to have a special treat that helped take their mind off the hospital stay. Because of your kindness, our children had something special to occupy their time, distracting them from their pain and isolation. Many of our parents asked to extend their sincere appreciation for thinking of their children during the holiday.

As you may know, it is difficult to be in the hospital at any time, but particularly during the holidays. Your thoughtfulness has had a positive impact on both the children we care for and our staff. Your support allowed us to provide the pediatric patients with a special gift during their day.

Thank you again for thinking of our patients and their families. We look forward to partnering with you again in the future.

AnnMarie DiFrancesca, MS, CCLS Director, Child Life Program